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Minutes of Committee Meeting held at the Victoria Bridge Club on 18 November 2014 

Present: Dinnie Hall, Heather Jared, Tony Sutich, Vivienne Cannell 

Apologies: Allan Joseph 

Minutes of previous meeting  (14 October 2014)    Heather / Tony 

Matters arising:  

• Regional Club meeting:  Is now scheduled for February 1, 2015 
 

• Teachers meeting:   Will now be held on the 22nd of February, 2015 
 

 
• Junior League:   Will follow similar format to Waikato Bays awarding points for the 
juniors participating and being placed in Wellington area tournaments.  Double points for 
Congress. 

 
• Club Director’s Training: It was noted the timing of the lessons does not suit some 
potential candidates.  A number of interested people also play bowls during the summer 
months. 
 

 
• Club Liaison:  WRC members to meet up with individual club committees for maybe 
a ½ an hour before their committee meetings and explain what the WRC do, establish better 
lines of communication and obtain feedback for the 2015 manual. 

 
• Christmas Cheer: Fully subscribed 
 

 
• Changes to 2015 manual:  A detailed index or improved table of contents would be 
helpful. 

 
• Rubber Bridge:  Tony will organize 2015 Rubber Bridge. 



 

Financial: Heather presented the financial statement to the end of October 2014.  
         Heather/Dinnie 

• The WRC will subsidize advertising for beginners lessons with a one off grant of 
$200-00 upon receipt of invoice. 
• Interclub – recommend table money stays at $7.00 – hosting clubs receive $4.50.
        Tony / Dinnie 

 
 



General Business: 

• 2015 Wellington Congress – ANZAC weekend 
Get flyers in a bookmark style printed to leave at other tournaments and A4 size notices for club 
notice boards.  Entry form will be on website.  Note on flyer re Anzac day – there may be traffic 
delays. Saturday – 10am, 2pm & 7pm start times.  Chris Jared will be the photographer. 

Refunds - If entrants withdraw with less than 48 hours notice there will be a 25% administration fee 
deducted from their refund. 

• Interclub 
Meeting finished with a demonstration by Chris Jared of spreadsheet software created to assist with 
interclub administration. 


